
From: Brad Burke
To: Mayor Brandt
Cc:
Subject: FW: From Ronnie at Pioneer: the right-to-work zone
Date: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:51:05 PM

Dear Mayor Brandt,
 
Please see email string below.  I wanted to make you aware Adam Simon is not intending to respond
 to this inquiry and Ronnie may be following up with you on this question.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Brad
 
Bradly J. Burke | Village Manager
Direct: 847-913-2335 | Email: bburke@lincolnshireil.gov  
Website: http://www.lincolnshireil.gov
 

From: Simon, Adam [mailto:  
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:39 PM
To: Brad Burke
Subject: FW: From Ronnie at Pioneer: the right-to-work zone
 
Brad,
 
I also received a voice mail from Ronnie along the same lines.  I am not planning to respond.
 
Thank you,

Adam
 
 

Adam B. Simon, Partner

175 East Hawthorn Parkway, Suite 145
Vernon Hills, IL 60061
Telephone: 
Direct Dial:
Fax: 

www.ancelglink.com

 

From: Wachter, Ronnie [mailto:  
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:03 PM
To: Simon, Adam
Subject: From Ronnie at Pioneer: the right-to-work zone
 



Adam,
 
   Hello, Ronnie at Pioneer here. Liz and some of the other trustees have said in e-mails that they do not
 want an opinion at this time about a right-to-work ordinance, and that, if Lisa Madigan were to sue them,
 they would hire someone else to represent Lincolnshire in that case.
 
   So, if you’d care to comment:
 
• What is your opinion of the proposed ordinance?
• Any thoughts on why Liz wants someone else, if that case should ever come up?
 
Thanks for your time,
 
Ronnie Wachter

@RonnieAtPioneer
 
 

Under Section 975 of the Dodd-Frank Act, Ancel, Glink, Diamond, Bush, DiCianni & Krafthefer, P.C. does
 not hold itself out as a financial advisor or financial expert regarding the issuance of municipal securities
 or municipal financial products and any advice, recommendation or opinion expressed herein shall not be
 deemed to provide by a financial advisor or financial expert regarding the issuance of municipal
 securities or municipal financial products.

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may
 constitute privileged information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of
 Ancel, Glink, Diamond, Bush, DiCianni & Krafthefer, P.C. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this
 communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
 communication in error, please do not read it and notify us immediately by return e-mail at
  We may ask you to destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
 including all attachments.




